Not for Service - Experiences of Injustice and Despair in Mental Health Care in Australia 
PART EIGHT: APPENDICES

4.5 RESPONSE FROM WESTERN AUSTRALIAN GOVERNMENT

Author’s Note:  The Western Australian Government’s response was received on 3 June 2005, well after the deadline of 22 April 2005. As a result, the author’s were unable to incorporate their feedback into the report. 
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MINISTER FOR HEALTH

ATTORNEY GENERAL; ELECTORAL AFFAIRS

FOR WESTERN AUSTRALIA

Mr John Mendoza

Chief Executive Officer

Mental Health Council of Australia
PO Box 174

DEAKIN WEST ACT 2600

Dear Mr Mendoza

Thank you for your letter dated 24 March 2005 concerning the Mental Health and
Human Rights Draft Report and the opportunity to comment on the sections of the
report relevant to my jurisdiction.

Please find attached the Government of Western Australia’s written submission to be
included in the final report to be released in July 2005. Please note that this
submission has also been lodged electronically as requested.

I look forward to receiving a copy of the final report once completed.

Yours sincerely

WA L A,
N

JIM McGINTY MLA
MINISTER FOR HEALTH

3 JUN 2005

30th Floor Allendale Square
77 St George's Terrace Perth WA 6000
Tel: +61 8 9220 5000 Fax: +61 8 9221 2068

ABN: 61313082730











































2
1

